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Dr. P.B.A. Kernoff, 
Consultant Haematologist, 
Haemophilia Centre, 
Royal Free Hospital, 
Pond Street, 
LONDON, NW3 20G. 

11th April, 1985. 

Dear Dr. Kernoff, 

Thank you for the return Xoate HT, we found this material very useful. It has been credited to your account. 

I would like to extend again our invitation to visit Cutter in San Francisco around the San Diego meeting. I hope to arrange the visit after San Diego, staying in San Francisco over the weekend and visiting Cutter Monday and possibly Tuesday morning depending on flights home. Cutter would of course arrange your hotel and look after you during your stay in San Francisco. 

Professor Arthur Bloom and Dr. R. Wensley will also be in the party. 
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Would you let me know if you think you will be able to go, I can then begin more specific"arrengemants. 

Yours sincerely, 

Linda A. Frith 
Sales Development Manager 
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